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Welcome to 2024!  This new year is going to be a great one!  This year is open 
to new possibiliƟes.  May we all enjoy! 

New editor here.  If perchance you have an arƟcle or item of interest that you 
wish to share with other members, feel free to get them to me and I will include 
them for all to be entertained. 

In the month of November 2023, the Ladies Choice recogniƟon was Greg & 
Sherrel Porter’s 1955 red & white Bel Air. Photos and a short story about the car 
will appear at a later date.   

Important upcoming dates:   

May meeƟng will be held on May 5th instead of Mother’s Day 

Fall Foliage November 1st  to 3rd, Locust  Grove, OK 

Christmas party on December 7th 

 



Shirley Bynam and her friend Linda lead a very nice group of classics and generic 
cars on a dinner cruise on January 6 to Okarche to eat at Eischen’s Bar.  There 
were faces new to us and faces we hadn’t seen for a while.   

The leader lead us from Mustang road and highway 152 over west to as far as 
Binger and up to Hinton and back east to 81 highway and on north to Okarche.  
Those members in aƩendance were Doug & Carolyn Bradsher with 2 guests, Jun-
ior & Lynn Cradduck, Rodney & Martha Duerksen, Dale & Lisa Kosa, Tom & Teresa 
Linn-Lim, Joe & Donna McIninch, Ken Monroe, Terry & Kay Simpson, Ruth & Ed-
die WaƩs, Billy & Loreta West.  There were guests John & Darlene with Tom &  
Teresa, another couple with Dale & Lisa.  In the cruise was a beauƟful 54 chevy 
and beauƟful 59 chevy.  I’m sure that I missed someone.   

Shirley handed out door prizes and drew a Ɵcket for the leader of the next dinner 
cruise.  The member drawn for leading the next dinner cruise was Rodney 
Duerksen.  I’m sure that Rodney will have a great dinner cruise for us in the next 
month. 

There were lots of fried chicken being passed around the tables.  It looked like 
everyone was enjoying the Ɵme spent with others and their food. 

Thanks, Shirley, for a wonderful day spent with friends.  The weather that you or-
dered was beauƟful!  Good Job! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Central Oklahoma Classic Chevy Club Officers 

President: Tom Linn-Lim  First Vice-President: Dale Kosa 

Second Vice Presidents: Carolyn Bradsher and Shirley Bynun 

Secretary: Martha Duerksen Treasurer: Teresa Linn-Lim 

January Birthdays 

Jonnie Clemons 

Diane Johnson 

Kay Welch 

 

 

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for 
which it stands, one naƟon, under God, indivisible with liberty and jusƟce for all. 

  Central OK Classic Chevy Club hƩps://www.55-57chevys.com/ 

Club ApplicaƟons and Dues—Treasurer—PO Box 893253,  

Oklahoma City, OK 73189 

My first issue is a liƩle discombulated but I promise it will be beƩer as I get to 
remember how the program works.  Please bear with me. 


